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Kansas Department of Transportation Traffic Alert 
 
News Contact:  Kimberly Qualls, (785) 640-9340 or kqualls@ksdot.org 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

For Monday/Wednesday, June 21-23, 2010 – Topeka/Shawnee County 
 

US-75 
 
Weather permitting on Monday/Wednesday, June 21-23 between 9:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m. each day, 
the southbound US-75 right lane will be closed over the Westgate bridge (Kansas River) for bridge 
inspection work.  
 
No marked detours will be provided.  Drivers should expect minor delays and are advised to use 
alternate routes, if possible. 
 
Project work is scheduled to be completed on Wednesday, June 23, weather permitting. 
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